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Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gliksman,  
 
 
Hearing in the Court of Honor in your case will take place on Monday, June 20, 1949 at 
10 o’clock in the morning. For this hearing only prosecution witnesses have been 
summoned. Defense witnesses will be called for the next hearing. The new testimony of 
Dr. Opatowski from Italy is not on the file so far. Dr. Opatowski’s arrival will be indicative 
for the second hearing (not on June 20, 1949). I believe you probably you like to discuss 
specific issue of this case.  I hope that you will be able to come to my apartment on Saturday 
June 18, 1949. On Sunday I have another defense case in The Court of Honor and I am not 
sure how long it may last.  

 
Best Regards,  


